Joseph D. Walsh

October 18, 1996 - June 1, 2019

North Hampton — Joseph D. Walsh, 22, of North Hampton, died unexpectedly Saturday,
June 1, 2019.

He was born in Lawrence, MA October 18, 1996 the son of David L. and Laura J. (Vols)
Walsh of North Hampton.

The family moved to North Hampton when Joe was 7 years old. He attended local schools
and graduated from Winnacunnet High School with the Class of 2015 and then attended
Santa Barbara City College in Santa Barbara, CA.

Most recently Joe was employed by Foss Manufacturing Company in Hampton.

Joe enjoyed football and lacrosse and traveling to Europe. Joe loved driving his car
around the Seacoast with his friends. Joe was a loyal friend and gentle soul who loved his
cats and other animals. Joe was a wonderful young man and passed far too soon. He will
be deeply missed by friends and family.

In addition to his parents, he leaves his paternal grandmother Theresa Walsh, aunts,
uncles and cousins.

Private services will be held at the Rye Congregational Church. In lieu of traditional
remembrances, donations may be made to FURRR, Feline Rescue Rehabilitation &
Retirement, 10 Main Street, Unit 99, Gonic, NH 03838 or go to https://furrr.org/.



Comments

“ A tribute video has been added.

Remick & Gendron Funeral Home - June 06 at 08:43 AM

“ Dear Laura and Dave, Sorry for your loss. My deepest sympathies and love , Don
Thibeau

Don Thibeau - June 08 at 12:22 PM

“ Dear Laura and Dave,

It's with great sorrow that we write to you today. Joey was a beautiful young man and
there are no words that can be said to ease your pain. May the memories of the good
times you shared comfort you till you meet again. We know he dances with the
angels in the presence of Jesus. May your faith sustain you both.

With Love and Blessings! Rita, Jim and Family

rita & Jim Dziadosz - June 05 at 04:35 PM

“ On behalf of myself and Mark Bouchard, Joe's immediate supervisors in the
Finishing Department at Foss, | would like to wish you our deepest sympathies. Joe
was very well liked here at Foss and was a great asset to our Department. We will
miss him terribly.

Our thoughts and prayers are with you at this difficult time.

Tim Dooley
Team Leader- Finishing Department- Foss PM
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Tim Dooley - June 05 at 01:47 PM



